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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 7 Parent Information Evening – Tuesday 1 October 2019, 18:00 
 

As we approach the end of your child's first few weeks at Holderness Academy & Sixth Form College. I 
am writing to let you know how pleased we are with the way the new Year 7 students have settled in 
and adapted to our way of life here. To that end, I feel that at this point it is important for you as 
parents/carers to understand the journey they will take during their time here. Therefore, I am inviting 
you to the Year 7 Parent Information Evening, which will take place on Tuesday 1 October 2019 at 18:00. 
 
The Year 7 Parent Information Evening, to be held in the Main Hall of the school, will detail several 
aspects of the journey including: 
 
• How students are placed into their teaching groups 
• How and what we report home 
• Transition into Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5 
• Impact of reformed GCSEs  
• Update on the Positive Discipline Policy 
 
We would ask all parents/carers to arrive through the Main Reception where the team and I will be 
waiting to welcome you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr I Midgley 
Assistant Headteacher - Standards 


